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As always we have had an inspirational half term here at Bramley
Park Academy.. The staff team continues to go from strength to
strength providing inspirational learning opportunities for all of
our pupils. I want to also detail the amazing job each and every
member of staff does in providing love and care for our pupils.
It has been wonderful to witness such love and care for Nova’s
5th Birthday celebration this week - a true family of love  here

at BPA. 
In further news I am delighted to announce that Mr Wingfield
has been appointed as Head of School at Bramley Park Academy.

This is an amazing achievement for Mr Wingfied, we are
exceptionally proud of him. As you know he does an inspirational
job at our school and is a first class leader for our staff team

and community.  This appointment ensures significant stability of
leadership here at the school as I continue my work for the trust

at Elements Primary School.  PLease be assured that my
involvement and commitment to the school is still firmly in

place. Bramley Park is extremely close to my heart and always
will be, it is certainly one of my career highlights to date. 

I hope everyone has a wonderful half term and we look forward
to seeing you on MOnday 31st October. 



Miss Greenwood: Scarlett W
Miss Axall: Jenson C

Mrs Millington: Sienna H
Miss Gregory: Mason M
Miss James: Jasmine S

Miss Wightman: John J and Jack B
Miss Roebuck: Zarah Y
Miss Beck: William C

Miss Hrintchuk: Darcey S
Miss Marr: Evan S

Miss Spivey: Alice B
Launchpad: Charlie K
Mrs Dove: Brodie M




 Attendance

Cheshire Cats:            100%
Perfect Poppins:        89.2%
Flat Stanley's:            96.7%
Paddington Bears:      95.3%
Supertatoes :             95.3%
Fantastic Foxes:          96.8%
BFG's:                         87.6%
Fabulous Flounders:     96.2%
Kasper:                       96.1%

Gold Merit Award



Nathenan (2HJ)
Alfie (2HJ)

Mighty (2HJ)
Kaiden (2HJ)

Swimming Awards



Nathan C - Ducklings 1
Jayden M - Ducklings 1



If your child is in Year 6, you should begin to
apply for a secondary school place. The

Deadline is 31st October. Unfortunately, this is
something we cannot have control over in
school and must be handled by parents/

carers. If you require any further
information please use the following website 

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-
education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-

secondary-school
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Parent notices

School closes for the October
holidays
Monday 31st October: School
reopens
Monday 31st October: Year 6 Eden
Camp Trip
Wednesday 2nd November Open Day
Reception 

9-10AM or 2-4PM

Follow us!

A reminder to parents that if you wish
for another person to collect your

child you must inform the office and
have this person added as a contact -
we cannot release pupils via informal

verbal consent. 

Reminder:
On Friday 10th February

there will be a Wellspring
Training Day for the

whole school.

Have a lovely half term -
School reopens on Monday

31st October 

SAVE THE DATE! We are thrilled
to announce that we will be

holding our Autumn book fair
from 22nd November 2022- 27th

November, bringing you an
unbeatable range of the latest
and best children's books. More
information will follow in this

week's newsletter.

https://www.facebook.com/ParkBramley/
https://twitter.com/bramley_park
https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-secondary-school





READING RAFFLE This week @
BPA...

On Thursday, we had our prestigious reading raffle tocelebrate our wonderful efforts and commitment tohome reading. It was a fabulous celebration and childrenwere so excited about the prospect of winning one ofthe marvellous prizes. Each lucky winner took home ahalloween bucket filled with tasty treats, chocolates and sweets as well as a brand new
book.Our reading raffle takes place every half term and soplease can we ask for your continued support in readingwith your child at home because this is not only how theyearn their raffle tickets but will also aid their fluencyand confidence. 

Thank you to everyone
who donated, as a school
we managed to collect
an amazing amount of

perishables for harvest. 



After
School

Clubs for
next half
term...

Monday 
Starting 14th November

Arts and Crafts
Rec/Year 1



Phonics Club
Year1/Year2



Lego Therapy
Year 3/Year 4

Tuesday
Starting 15th November

Story Explorers
Reception



Reading Club
Year 1/Year 2



Choir/Singing
Year 3/4/5/6



Arts and Crafts 

Reception

Wednesday
Starting 9th November




Cooking Club
Year1/Year 2



Art/Upcycling 
Year 5/Year 6



Games Club 
Year 4/5/6



Coloring Club 

Year 1/2/3



Multisport Club
Year 1/2/3

Friday
Starting 11th November 




Rugby Club 
Year 1/Year2



Music Club

Year 3/4/5/6



Multisport Club 
Year 4/5/6

Reminder:
Clubs do not
run the 1st

week of term
or the last

week of term.



Please note:
There will be
no clubs on

the following
dates...



Monday 7th

November and
Tuesday 8th
November -

due to parents
evening.








Warm Spaces
 Warm Spaces available for families across Leeds City Council.

These are places where people can gather for free in a warm, safe, welcoming place and 
maybe enjoy a hot drink and some company. 

Warm Spaces (leeds.gov.uk)
 
There is an interactive map of venues in the link. Organisations can apply to host a
warm space.
 
Together Leeds has other support that is available – financial, heating, warm spaces,
water, food, jobs etc


